Applications are now open for Urban League’s 2024 INTERRUPT RACISM™ Cohort.
 
INTERRUPT RACISM™ is Greater Rochester’s anti-racism training program of choice intended for local businesses and organizations ready to dismantle institutional racism.
Our model allows organizations to create equitable work environments by removing inequitable policies, practices, and behaviors. The 12-month cohort will explore topics to help you:
· assess your organizations culture,
· understanding the ABCs of DEI,
· recruit and retain a diverse workforce,
· create equitable performance management plans.
 
Click here to apply. Applications are due by December 1, 2023. The next Cohort starts in January 2024.
 
We look forward to Interrupting Racism with you.

